24th November 2023

Reception News

e

Our topic is Hot Places

"

This week in Reception

This week in Reception we have been weaving. We have also be learning about
journeys. We went on a journey around the playground and collected items on the
way.

We have enjoyed having parents in to our story time sessions! Thank you for coming.

Phonics
This week we have been learning our sounds in groups.

Click on Fred to play ‘Fred Says’. Click on the sounds to practise set 1
speed sounds. s
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https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Ap635puS/dvsQAr2F
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/VoJImTUp/Ol18bv0k

Next week in Reception

Literacy

We will be learning about differ-
ent religious celebrations. This
week we will read ‘Happy Eid al
Fitr’ to learn about Muslim cele-
brations.

We will write cards and a list of items Muslims might

need to celebrate Eid.

Word Aware
Next week we will learn these words:

light trail
celebrate

feast

Understanding of the World

Maths

Next week we will learn about different
people and religions and how they
celebrate. We will learn about the Hindu
celebration of Diwali and how light is
important to Hindus.

We will learn about repeating
patterns and properties of shapes.
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Songs, Rhymes and Poems

y
Diddle Diddle

Hey diddle diddle,
the cat and the fiddle,

The cow jumped
over the moon.

And the dish ran
away with the spoon!

Expressive Arts and Design

Next week we will make Diva lamps, which are im-
portant to Hindus.

Messages

Remember to send in any photos of
your children learning at home to
receptionphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk
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